
BANNARGHATTA MAIN ROAD, GOTTIGERE P.O. 

BANGALORE 83 

 

 

CARMEL ACADEMY 

 

Circular Regarding children’s day celebration 
Pre-Primary & Primary 

 
Date: 09.11.2023 

 
Dear Parent, 
 
Greetings of the day! 
 
As we celebrate Children’s Day at Carmel Academy on 10th November, 

2023. We are glad to inform you that the Children can come in casual attire 
(colour dress) 
 
Regular classes will be conducted as usual. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
   
Warm Regards 
Principal  
Carmel Academy 
 

 

 


